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Dear Mr. Keppler: (N %s$3
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In Toledo Edison's previous response of November 4, 1980 (Serial No. 1-
169), we addressed our schedule for completing the re-evaluation of
concrete masonary walls required by Item 2a of NRC IE Bulletin 80-11 for
the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit 1. We had estimated the
analytical work to be completed by May 1981 and a report on the results
to be issued about June 1,1981.

In our latest review of this effort we now project the analytical work
to be completed in August 1981 and a final report issued in September
1981.

Yours ,my truly,

|fh= = ^
RPC:CIR

bj c/4

cc:
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operation Inspection
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC Davis-Besse Resident Inspector
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